
CFH marks groundbreaking for West Wharf in Business Bay  
 

  
19 January 2007 
DUBAI -- Following the launch of West Wharf in December last year, yesterday saw the official groundbreaking 
ceremony and laying of the foundation stone.  

Scheduled for completion in December 2008, West Wharf comprises 18 floors offering a range of contemporary loft, 
townhouse and apartment living including duplexes and penthouses with private swimming pools. The development 
enjoys views of the Dubai Creek and has underground parking along with leisure facilities.  

Laying the foundation stone, Fawzi Farah, Chairman of the developers, Corporate Finance House (CFH), said: "This 
is a truly momentous day for us as we lay the first stone of our first real estate project in Dubai.  We would like to 
thank all our partners and investors for their continuous support. We also thank the management of Dubai Properties 
and the Government of Dubai for their vision and their cooperation throughout the preparation phases". 

 


